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LOCAL AGENCY FORMATION COMMISSION OF MONTEREY COUNTY 

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 
The regularly scheduled meeting of the Local Agency Formation Commission of Monterey 
County, set for Monday, June 27, 2022, is cancelled.   
 
The next meeting of the Local Agency Formation Commission will be its regularly scheduled 
(Zoom) meeting on Monday, August 22, 2022 at 4:00 p.m. 
 
For more information, please contact the LAFCO Office at 754-5838.    

 

 
KATE McKENNA, AICP, Executive Officer  
Local Agency Formation Commission of Monterey County 
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